
My name is Jodi Plecity and I am in support of HB 1205.  We need to stop sexualizing our children and 

remove and hide these things in our public libraries that are openly available to them.  It is immoral and 

wrong and society needs to be responsible and protect the children from corruption. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 


